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Please see the attached note from Phil Copple about the ceasing of sessional retainer payments.  I would be grateful if you could forward this to Governors for action with the advice below.

With the ceasing of the retainer payments, governors need to be aware of the potential impact on sessional colleagues and how they might be able to support them.  It is important that all staff, including sessional staff are responsible and do not attend work if they are symptomatic or are required to self-isolate, however if they are not unwell they may be able to work from home. For example, governors may want to consult with managing chaplains on whether there is work that can be completed remotely such as sermon preparation, support for prisoners religious studies, or online training.  If a sessional member of staff is able to work from home they can continue to be paid. 
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